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July 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Year 13 Results Day  
 
We hope that year 13 students are enjoying the summer holidays and having a much-
deserved rest in preparation for the next stage of their education in September. During their 
time away from school we hope that they have been able to access some of the bridging 
work provided on the school website to support with a smooth transition to apprenticeships 
and university. 
 
As you know A level results day will be on Tuesday 10th August. We are inviting Year 13 
students to collect these in the school hall between 9:00am – 10.30am.   
 
Unfortunately, it will not be possible to bring friends and family members to collect results 
this year as we wish to limit numbers on the school site. Students should arrive at the 
entrance to the school hall no earlier than 8:55am. 
 
Students will pick up their own results envelope, clearly marked with their name from the 
main hall, following a one-way system. They will sign a form to confirm collection of their 
results. We request that students bring their own pen. If you are unable to attend Results 
Day, you may authorise a third party to collect results on your behalf. If this is your preferred 
method, a letter of authorisation will need to be given to your nominated person to bring on 
the day. Suitable identification will need to be provided by the third party, for example, a 
driving licence, photo card or passport. 
 
Please also find attached detailed information about the appeals process, this can also be 
found on the school website.  
 
The details in this letter and attachment should be read carefully and kept in a safe place for 
future reference. We look forward to seeing year 13 students in school on results day.  
 
Thank you to you as parents/carers who have supported the students through this very 
important and extraordinary year. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr B Vickers 
Deputy Headteacher 
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